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Thank You & Cake – Christmas Fair 

A reminder that our Christmas Fair will take place after school this Thursday (5th December 2025) 

and many thanks for your donations towards this Thursday’s tombola! Our non-uniform day was a 

great success and the prizes you sent in have been gratefully received! If anyone would like to send 

in cake donations for the fair, that would be lovely too, but we must ask that they are not 

homemade, or contain nuts. Thank you! 

 

Christmas Dinner 

If your child is on packed lunches and 

would like a Christmas Dinner, please 

contact the school office to order a 

dinner for your child. The last day for 

orders is Wednesday 4th December by 

4:30pm.  

Christmas Dinner day is Wednesday 

18th Dec and the cost for a dinner is 

£2.65.  

The cut-off date is to allow for the right 

amount of food to be ordered in time. 

 

 
Christmas Performances 

Ho Ho Ho! Please find below details of our Christmas productions. Please note that only parents/carers from 

one year group will make up a particular show’s audience and tickets will be limited to two tickets per family, 

per show, and not two tickets per child. 

DATE SHOW TIME AUDIENCE 

09.12.24 Nursery (AM) 11:10am Nursery AM Parents/Carers 

09.12.24 Nursery (PM) 2:40pm Nursery PM Parents/Carers 

10.12.24 Reception 10.00am Reception Parents/Carers 

11.12.24 Y1&Y2 10.00am Year 1 Parents/Carers 

11.12.24 Y1&Y2 2.20pm Year 2 Parents/Carers 

12.12.24 Y3&Y4 10.00am Year 3 Parents/Carers 

12.12.24 Y3&Y4 2.20pm Year 4 Parents/Carers 

13.12.24 Y5&Y6 10.00am Year 5 Parents/Carers 

13.12.24 Y5&Y6 2.20pm Year 6 Parents/Carers 

 
Tickets costing £1 each must be paid for in advance on ParentPay prior to each performance, and cannot be paid 
on the door (if anyone has any login problems then please contact the school). Due to fire regulations, we are 
unable to release additional tickets for these performances. Once paid for, tickets will be sent home, so please 
check school bags.  
 
The purchasing of tickets will be monitored, and should you have more than one child in a particular show, and 
more than two tickets are purchased, the additional tickets will be cancelled, and refunds given. Tickets are not 
interchangeable between performances and audience members must purchase tickets for the shows as detailed 
in the above table.  
Due to child safeguarding issues would you please also note that no photographs or video recording will be 
allowed during the performances.  
 
Reception children will be expected to stay in school for the remainder of the day on 10.12.24 

 

Sports Hall Athletics 

Well done to our Y3/4 and Y5/6 teams who took part on their respective cluster competitions last 

week and we are very pleased to announced that both teams won! Our Y5/6 team are now through 

to this week’s town final and we wish them the very best of luck! Unfortunately, there isn’t a Y3/4 

town final, but once again, we praise our team for their win last week! 

Merit Winners 

Well done to our merit winners! As well as having 100% 

attendance for the week, they have demonstrated superb 

levels of positivity! 

Reading at Fens 

 

Readers of the Week 

Each week, a reader of the week is chosen from every 

class in school. It is fantastic to see all of your lovely 

photographs of you enjoying your story, hot chocolate 

and marshmallows. Thank you to all of our parents, carers 

and family members for your support with reading at 

home and promoting a love of reading for our children; 

this will really give them the skills they need to be life-

long learners.  

 

Y3-Y6 Reading Plus Superstars 

Well done to our top Reading Plus stars for showing 

amazing dedication to working through their targets. 

They have all made fantastic progress from their starting 

points earlier in the year, reaching some really impressive 

totals for words read. 

Father Phillip 

Thank you to Father Phillip from Holy 

Trinity Church in Seaton Carew who 

came to school on Thursday to make 

Christingles with the children. 

 
Holy Trinity’s traditional Christingle 
service takes place in Holy Trinity 
Church, Seaton Carew on Christmas 
Eve, starting at 5pm 
 
If you are attending please ensure you 
book a Christingle before the event so 
that they know how many to make - 
they don't want anyone being left out! 
 
Everyone is welcome to the service, 
please only book as many Christingles 
as you need. 

 
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/holy-

trinity-church-seaton-

carew/christingle-2024/e-zvrgbb 
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